
English 

This half term in English we will be 

learning about how to open sentences 

in lots of different ways. We will be 

including lots of description of settings 

as well. We will continue to learn 

about adjectives in noun phrases and 

extend our already growing 

vocabulary.  

 

In reading we will be continuing to 

practise Active Reading Strategies and 

pulling together all of our skills for 

reading.  

 

Maths 

 
In Mathematics we will learn how to 

tell the time to o’clock and half past 

the hour. We will be learning about 

the properties and names of 3d shapes 

and identifying why some roll! We 

will also be learning to understand 

position and direction and our lefts 

and rights. In Maths we will also be 

learning how to measure in exciting 

new ways.  

 

Summer Term 2 

Class – 1 

Topic :  

The Disgusting 

Sandwich 
 

Class Book:  

The Disgusting 

Sandwich 

Tidy  

I am a child of Books 

Topic 

During the term we will be studying 

the different parts of our local 

environment and how we can look 

after it. The children will be going on 

a walk in our local area and 

identifying the different features of 

Calow. The children will be learning 

how to make their own disgusting 

sandwich and how to describe it using 

lots of disgusting vocabulary. The 

children will also be preparing to 

move into Year 2 and transition will 

be this half term.   

Science 

We will be learning about plants and 

the things that they need in order for 

it to survive. We will also investigate 

where different types of materials 

come from and begin to identify the 

different types of materials and their 

properties in recycling.   

 
Art and D&T 

During the half term we will we be 

painting our own badgers. We will use 

different brush strokes to create fur and 

learn to mix paint to make grey. The 

children will also learn how to make a 

sandwich and complete lots of reading of 

instructions to understand what they 

need to do.  

Music 

 
This half term the children will be 

spending time learning a tuned 

instrument and playing a simple tune 

with rhythm.   

Computing 

Children will identify where to go for 

help and support when they have 

concerns about content or contact on 

the internet or other online 

technologies.    

 

PSHE and RE 

 
This half term we will be learning 

about lots of different stories from the 

Bible. We will learn them and think 

about their meaning.   

PE 

 

This half term we will be develop or 

athletics skills ready for Sports Day. 

We will be learning to run and skip 

through hoops. We will also be 

practising balancing bean bags and 

balls.   

 

Please make sure that your child has a 

full PE kit in school with their name 

in it.  

PE is on a Monday and Friday.   

 

 


